
 
 

 
 

 

Town of Barnstable 
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Minutes 
August 6, 2008 

 

 
 
 
 
A regularly scheduled and duly posted Public Hearing for the Town of Barnstable 
Zoning Board of Appeals was held on Wednesday, August 6,  2008  at 7:00 PM at 
the Town of Barnstable, Town Hall, 367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA.  A quorum was 
not met.   Also present were Art Traczyk – Principal Planner and Carol Puckett – 
Administrative Assistant. 
 

Laura F. Shufelt     Present 
Nikolas Atsalis      Present 

 
 
 

Laura Shufelt opens the hearing at 7:03 PM.  She indicates that we do not have a 
quorum, no testimony or public comments will be taken and that appeals scheduled 
to be heard will be moved to September 10, 2008.  She reads the list of appeals that 
were to be heard tonight.   
 
   
 
Meeting closed.   
 
 
 


